
 

Girls Football 

 

Wilkinson 6 – 0 Lanesfield 

For the first time Lanesfield have entered a 

year 5 and 6 girls football league. The girls 

worked tirelessly against a strong Wilkinson 

in their first game. We lost 6-0 but this score 

line does not reflect the work the girls did to 

keep possession and to fight to get the ball 

back. Mrs Biddle will continue to work with 

the girls at lunchtime to support future 

games.  

 

Our newly formed girls football team have put in two great performances in the 

last few weeks. The girls have thrown themselves into playing and are learning 

more about playing football in each game.  

 

Villiers 0 – 1 Lanesfield 

We travelled to Villiers to play our 2nd game 

with a training session under their belts, the 

girls kept things tight with passes between 

players and keeping a good space allowing 

us to move up the pitch. With a break in 

play Amanjot managed to secure a goal in 

the first half. The Lanesfield team then 

managed to press and keep the Villiers girls 

out, to allow the final score line to be Lanesfield 1 - Villiers 0.  

  

Stow Heath 7 – 2 Lanesfield 

Stow Heath travelled to Lanesfield on Monday 13th February. With a win behind 

them the girls were positive and happy to show off their increasing skills at 

home. Unfortunately, in the first few minutes Stow Heath caught us off guard 

with a couple of quick goals. The girls fought back and kept keeping an eye on 

their defenders although Stow Heath managed to get a couple more goals, Sophia 

managed a break down the left and get a Lanesfield goal. After half time the 

girls managed to hold their position and get a few breaks towards the goal with 

Sophia getting Lanesfield’s second goal. The girls kept persevering and didn't up. 

Stow Heath 7 - Lanesfield 2 

 

 


